
 

 

 

 

Important Notice for All Visitors 
New Visitor Management System at PMSD 

 

Pocono Mountain School District is committed to keeping our students 
safe. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance school security, we are 
implementing a new visitor management system. 

All adults must either present a valid government-issued photo ID or have 
their photo taken at the self check-in kiosk when visiting the school or 
picking up students during school hours. 

Additionally, visitors will be asked to provide a phone number to receive 
important safety alerts during their time in the building. 

Please note: 

● The phone number is used for that day only and will not carry over to 
future visits. 

● You will be required to provide a phone number each time you visit 
the school. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in helping us maintain a 
safe learning environment for all students. 

 


